
Falun Gong, a peaceful spiritual practice, was banned in China in July of 1999.  Since 
then, thousands of ordinary Chinese citizens have been arrested, jailed without trial, tortured -- even 
killed while in police custody.  Police officers around the country are encouraged to use violence 
against Falun Gong practitioners.  In some cases, they are even financially rewarded or promoted for 
each Falun Gong practitioner they brutalize.

The pictures above are of Ms. Zhao Xin, a 32 year old Economics lecturer at the Beijing Technical and 
Business University. On June 19th, 2000, she was arrested in her local park for doing her Falun Gong 
exercises. Three days later, the police sent her to the local hospital with lacerations and bruises on her 
head and back.  Three vertebrae in her spine had been crushed, rendering her unable to speak, 
breath or move from the neck down.

This call for support goes out to all kind hearted people in the world to help us stop the illegal 
and immoral suppression of peaceful Falun Gong practitioners in China. Your support can make a 
difference.  If you would like to help, here are some suggestions: 

In China, they get a promotion.

In America, the policemen 
who did this would be arrested: 

www.faluninfo.net
To find out more about the crackdown on Falun Gong in China, visit

Visit www.faluninfo.net for daily updates on the crackdown in China

Write letters to the Chinese government officials and/or Chinese consulate

Help us tell the truth about Falun Gong to the people around you

Invite us to present Falun Gong to your organization or community

Call for action from your local media, government or human rights organization. 

Thank you for your concern and support. Every voice counts. For more information, visit 

http://www.faluninfo.net, or call 1 (877) FALUN99 (toll free).


